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Programme budget for the biennium 2002-2003

Financial situation of the Inter national Research and
Training Institute for the Advancement of Women

Twenty-eighth report of the Advisory Committee on
Administrative and Budgetary Questions

1. The Advisory Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Questions has
considered the report of the Secretary-General on the financial situation of the
International Research and Training Institute for the Advancement of Women
(INSTRAW) (A/57/797). During its consideration of the report, the Advisory
Committee met with representatives of the Secretary-General who provided
additional information.

2. In the report, the Secretary-General stated that an amount of $481,900 was
available, which was sufficient to maintain INSTRAW operations, including the
payment of salaries of eight staff members, until the end of November 2003 (ibid.,
para. 6). Accordingly, the Advisory Committee recommends that the General
Assembly take note of the report of the Secretary-General and request him to
report further on the financial situation of the Institute at its fifty-eighth
session.
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